
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
8:47:33	PM	
	
7	Years	ago	the	government	encouraged	how	owners	to	invest	into	power	
generation	so	the	government	did	not	have	to.	Whilst	there	was	a	generous	
rebate	to	do	so,	the	cost	at	the	time	was	also	over	the	top	compared	to	o/s	
suppliers,	but	we	did.	
After	encouraging	many	to	do	so,	once	again	the	government	has	let	us	down.	
How	can	we	keep	trusting	government	hollow	promises.	
No	the	tariffs	are	finished,	electricity	suppliers	pay	there	prime	supplier	a	lot	
more	than	what	they	pay	the	individual	suppliers	like	our	selves.		
Yes	we	should	be	allowed	to	use	our	own	power	first	&	we	should	receive	the	
same	as	the	wholesaler	for	the	rest	.	
	
That	is	only	fair	as	its	the	government	that	encouraged	us	to	invest	our	money	to	
produce	power	&	lesson	the	burden	on	the	grid.	
	
Why	should	we	pay	the	high	daily	connect	fee	when	the	power	company	pays	
half	that	price????	
	
We	should	pay	the	wholesale	price	exspecialy	as	the	line	has	well	&	truly	been	
paid	for	by	us.	
	
David	Hunt		

	
Postcode:	2756	
	
	




